
From: Schneider, Kathleen 
Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2013 1:10 PM 
To: 'Sneha Ravikumar'; 'Karen Beckley'; Nancy L. Martin 
Cc: White, Duncan; Henderson, Pamela; Katanic, Janine; Erickson, Randy; 

Hanson, Latischa; Tharakan, Binesh; Torres, RobertoJ; Vegel, Anton; Meyer, 
Karen 

Subject: FYI: Receipt of Nevada proposed regulations for RATS ID:  2011-2, 2012-1, 
2012-2, 2012-3, 2012-4 and 2013-1 

 
Dear Ms. Beckley: 
 
The Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs has 
received both of your July 1, 2013, letters transmitting the Nevada proposed regulations to 
incorporate RATS IDs: 2011-2, 2012-1, 2012-2, 2012-3, 2012-4 and 2013-1.  We have accepted 
the both letters as a single package for review, however, the reviewer has not yet been 
assigned.  As soon as the reviewer is identified, I will contact you with that information.   
 
If you have any further comments or questions, please contact me.  Thank you for your 
attention. 
 
Kathleen Schneider 
Sr. Project Manager 
State Regulation Review Coordinator 
USNRC 
Division of Materials Safety and State Agreements (MSSA) 
Agreements State Program Branch (ASPB) 
kathleen.schneider@nrc.gov 
301-415-2320 
 


